From: Nathaniel Young

Sent: 07 June 2021 08:22
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Proposed Mast in the Royal Park of Primrose Hill

Please log the comments below.
Kind regards,

Nathaniel Young
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386

flin E]S)

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Zoe Cowar

Sent: 06 June 2021 19:28

To: Nathaniel Young <Nathaniel.Young@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Proposed Mast in the Royal Park of Primrose Hill

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I see that you are planning a Grotesque 5 mast with its possibly neccessary boxes. Why spoil another very
beautiful view with street clutter when you could shove it, the mast, near the railway, or have a shorter mast
on the waterwork land or ontop of your ghastly boxes in the zoo car park. Placing the mast, if you must
have such a large one with so much box clutter, on a street out of a classic view would be a sensible choice.
I believe this planning proposal ought to be refused. Keep Primrose Hill views for public pleasure and
healthy exercise.

Regards, Z Coward



